STATE OF COLORADO

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Intelligent Transportation Systems

1325 S. Colorado Blvd., Suite 770

Denver, Colorado 80222

(303) 512-5801 - Voice

(303) 757-1026 - Fax

October 25, 2004

Mr. Steven J. Sabinash, P.E.
Vice President

Centennial Engineering, Inc.
1726 Cole Blvd., Suite 240
Golden, CO 80401

Re: Commendable Performance
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DEPARTMENT OF TRANSFORTATION

ITS Program / System Management Contract

Dear Mr. Sabinash:

We wish to express our appreciation for the fine work being done by Centennial Engineering in assisting
the Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) to advance CDOT’s statewide Intelligent

Transportation Systems (ITS) Program.

It is a pleasure working with you and your staff — and with a firm that understands the importance of
customer service. Your responsiveness, professionalism and can-do attitude place Centennial a level above
your competition. More importantly, we feel many of the positive strides we have recently made in the
CDOT ITS program are directly attributable to your active participation.

It is evident you and your firm care as much about the success of ITS in Colorado as we do and we
appreciate your involvement as a true stakeholder and valued teammate. We look forward to continuing

this work with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Frank D. Kinder, P.E.

Director — Colorado Transportation Management Center
Colorado Department of Transportation [TS Branch



